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FAQ on China’s Market Restrictions on Recycling Material 

A recent decision by the Government of China has stiffened the rules regarding recycling 

materials that are sent to China. This decision is going to impact the operations of 

municipalities in Alberta. The Recycling Council of Alberta has recently developed a Frequently 

Asked Questions (FAQ) bulletin to address the concerns of municipalities and recycling service 

providers.  

To read the FAQ, please click here.  

Enquiries may be directed to: 

Matt Dow 

Policy Analyst 

780.955.4095 

Tasha Blumenthal 

Director, Advocacy & Communications 

780.955.4094 

https://recycle.ab.ca/news/china-market-restrictions-frequently-asked-questions/

